

NEWSLETTER

SCOIL NANO NAGLE

☎: 4571306 **☎**: 087 1755308 (attendance only)

Website: www.scoilnanonagle.com Email: nanonagleinfo2@gmail.com



BAWNOGUE

13th November 2019





The parent/teacher meetings will be held Tuesday 19th November 3.00pm-5.30pm & Wednesday 20th November 2.50pm- 4:50pm Appointment times have been sent out already. We look forward to seeing you then.

Calendars

The class calendars will be on sale from Wednesday November 20th - Monday 25th every morning from 9.00 - 10.00 a.m. in the Parents' Room in the prefabs. Samples of each class calendar are on display on classroom windows facing the yards and paths leading to the yards so that you can have a chance to see them before ordering. They will be on display on the corridors outside each classroom on the evenings of the Parent Teacher meetings where you will have an

Calendars cost €4 each or €10 for 3. When you buy 3 they can be of different classes, but within the same family.

**The order form is attached to this newsletter.

opportunity to see them also.

It would be of great help to the Parents' Association if you could have the form filled out beforehand and bring the exact amount of money. This will prevent any long delays.

Santa will visit Junior & Senior Infants and 1st & 2nd classes on Friday December 13th.

€3 per child which can also be paid at the same time as calendar payments in the Parents' room. Santa order form is also attached for all classes except Early Start.

Santa will visit Early Start on Thursday December 12th. Ms Bancherus & Ms Kelly organise this event.

School Closure: Friday November 29th

The school will be closed on Friday 29th November due to bye election voting.

Early Start Quality Time

Quality Time and Tea for Grandparents

When? Friday 15th November. Morning Groups: 10.45 a.m. – 11.30 a.m. Afternoon Groups: 1.45 p.m.- 2.30p.m.

Hearing Tests Junior Infants

Hearing tests will take place on 20th & 21st November.

Witches and Wizards Walk

The amount collected this year is over €4,000.00 which is one of the best years we have ever had, Thank you very much to all families for your support. Your generosity is greatly appreciated and funds will be put to good use for the benefit of your child.

Boil Water Notice

Due to the Boil Water notice parents have been contacted by text stating pupils are allowed to bring in their own drinks for the next few days.

Clothes Recycling



Please bring any clothes donations to the hall before Thursday 21st **November.** Your donation helps to raise much needed funds for the school as we get a certain amount of money per bag collected. So the more bags we collect the more funds we have to spend on school resources for your child. Tell your friends. Every little helps!

Monthly attendance information

"EVERY DAY COUNTS"

For the month of October the classes for best attendance for each class year were:

Early Start -AM group: Ms Kelly Early Start- PM group: Ms Bancherus

Junior Infants - Ms Mc Devitt &
Ms Mc Guinness

Senior Infants- Ms Mc Williams & Ms Mullan

 1^{st} class - Mrs. Johnston 2^{nd} Class - Mr. Duignan

Out of 345 pupils on roll 157 pupils received a certificate for missing 0 day during the month of October.

Congratulations and well done!

Of course, it is understandable that pupils will miss days due to illness or unforeseen circumstances.

Science Week

10th- 17th November



This week is Science Week and there are lots of events happening across the country. You can find out more on www.scienceweek.ie. Why not check out some of the websites below to do some fun experiments at home

10 Easy Science Experiments

www.youtube.com/watch?v=4MHn9Q5NtdY

http://www.kidsplanet.org/

http://www.primaryscience.ie/

http://www.weatherwizkids.com/

https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/

"Stop for the Lollipop"

South Dublin Co. Co. have asked us to spread the word about their "Stop for the Lollipop" campaign. It is urging all road users, especially those who drive, to obey our lollipop lady. We are very lucky to have a dedicated warden and she does a great job allowing children and adults cross the road safely. Please urge all motorists you know to be safe and stop when the warden is allowing the children cross!

Junior Infant Meeting



C.L.O.V.E.R. Project:

Children Learn on Very Early Reading.

Guest Speaker: Mags Lyvch (Clondalkin Librarian)

Each child received a pack with two lovely new books to keep. This is to encourage the love of reading as a life skill. Children were very excited to have a special visitor to their classroom on Wednesday 13th November. It is understandable that the timing did not suit everyone. Ms Mac Mahon will deliver the books to any parents/ guardians who couldn't make it on the day.

This project is supported & funded by the South Dublin Library Service.

Adult Classes

Walk & Talk:

<u>Thursday November 7th at 9.00 a.m.</u> and every Thursday after that. Meet outside the main gate of Scoil Talbot.Enjoy a walk, meet new people, stay fit and healthy.

Sewing (Beginners)

Mondays: 9.00 – 11.00 a.m. in the Parents' Room in the pre-fabs. Learn how to use a sewing machine & make new items

Knitting (All levels)

Thursdays: 9.00 – 11.00 a.m. in

the Parents' Room in the pre-fabs.

Learn to knit scarves, shawls, cardigans, toys.

Needles, wool and patterns provided.